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Information request 
The Sayce Report review, ends on the 17 October 2011. When will the 
Remploy employees receive information on the decision the Government and 
DWP have made? 
 

DWP response 
The Sayce consultation period comes to an end on the 17 October. There 
have been a large number of respondents to the consultation so it will take 
considerable time to collate and analyse the responses received, and a 
considerable time before the Government is able to move to decisions. The 
date of those decisions has not yet been set. 
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